MA and PhD Roster, 2019 

1. Workshop on thesis writing
6 February (09h00)
 09h00–10h15: Presentation of topics

The idea, here, is that MA and PhD students in their first year of registration present one page on their proposed research areas. Each presentation will be followed by feedback and a brief discussion.
10h45–12h00: Proposing a thesis, synthesising data, and documenting sources

The purpose of this workshop is to advise you on the roles and duties of supervisors and students, and to help you prepare a thesis proposal. In addition, we shall discuss the collation of data and the documentation of sources. (The discussion of referencing will assume that you have familiarised yourself with the relevant sections of the Department’s style sheet for writers of MA and PhD theses. You can either download the sheet from RUconnected or obtain a copy from the office administrator.)
2. Dates and Deadlines for Thesis Proposals

20 March (09h00): Submission of electronic copies of drafts of proposals to Mike Marais (m.marais@ru.ac.za).
27 March (14h15): Proposal workshop

Presentation and discussion of preliminary thesis proposals.
3 May (09h00): Submission of penultimate draft of proposal to supervisor (for circulation amongst designated members of the Department).

20 May (09h00): Submission of final proposal to Higher Degrees Committee

The following are the dates on which the Humanities Higher Degrees Committee meets, and also those on which proposals should be submitted to Faculty:

	MEETING DATE
	HHDC PROPOSAL DUE DATE

	13 March

	27 February

	26 April

	8 April (due to Grad & public holidays)

	3 June

	20 May

	7 August (new date)

	24 July

	11 September

	28 August

	13 November

	30 October


3. Research Presentations

In the course of the year, there will be two opportunities for all MA and PhD students to present fifteen-minute papers on their research to fellow students and members of staff. 

15 May (14h15): (principally for students in their second or third year of registration). 
21 August (14h15): (principally for students in their first year of registration).
